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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

From August 2021 the Scottish Government introduced free music instruction for all. As we now 

moving out of certain COVID restrictions, we are looking forward to developing and expanding the 

music service.  

 

To allow NLC to plan for this we need to survey all parents and carers of children who will be in P.5-

7 in August of this year to gauge interest. 

 

Please use the attached link or scan the QR which will take you to the Microsoft Form survey, where 

you will be asked your child’s name and class, if you are interested in free musical tuition, and if so 

which instrument. 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKRwv_5ppsS5Js5qLwWMMIP9UM

DBQUkJFWEJOOTM3SU43UE5GVjdFN0VOQi4u 

 

 
 

Many thanks for taking the time to submit this information. 
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